
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL     ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 
                      Date: June 30, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that from the academic session 2025–26, the attendance of students 

in Classes XI and XII will be monitored on a daily basis. A text message will be sent to 

parents whenever their ward is absent. 

 
This initiative is being taken to ensure regularity among students and to help maintain the 

minimum 75% attendance requirement, as per CBSE guidelines. 

 
 

 
 
Fr. Sangeeth Raj, S.J. 
Principal  


